WINTER CARNIVAL

Thank you to our Winter Carnival Committee who worked so hard to make this event happen: Jennifer Ferraro, Danielle Horvath, Erika Lazzaruolo, Erika Nordin, Carrie Palmer and Robin Rostron. And thank you to the 25+ 7th and 8th graders who donated their time to run the games and stations. We are truly a blessed parish!

Here are pictures from our Winter Carnival that was held Friday, January 13th, for our Levels 1 and 2 Religious Education students.































